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dear Planners, 
I am writing in response to the consultation about the 
rooftop heating plant at the Bertram Street 
development.

I just want to put in my comment that I am now used to 
the Noah's Ark shape of this plant, and think the white 
colour is acceptable as it is. I think further cladding or 
covering would make it bigger.  
Although it was a shock at first, not all residents of 
Bramshill Gardens really object to the present siting and 
appearance of this plant. I realise I am relatively 
unaffected by it compared to friends from number 24, 
26 and further down and friends in Winscombe Street, 
because my house is at an angle to it. The movement of 
the plant you offer, however, seems likely to be to the 
detriment of some other neighbours, particularly some 
in Croftdown Road where residents have already 
suffered a lot from these works. 
Yours sincerely, 
Jane Steedman 


